SPWG Report to ROS

August 13th, 2003

SPWG met July 24th and 25th. 

The reviews covering protective relay performance in the May 15th Underfrequency Load Shed event are at their third revision and members continue to negotiate recommendation wording. The third revision should be submitted to SPWG members for approval this week. 
Preliminary work on gathering load shed by each underfrequency relay type in ERCOT has started and a spreadsheet has been sent to SPWG members for discussion upon completion of the event reviews.

Agenda items for the next SPWG meeting include:

Recommendation on Operating Guide changes in response to 2003 event reviews.

Compile underfrequency load shed data.

Recommend Operating Guide changes to improve reference accuracies.

Compile Operating Guide revised wording for underfrequency load shed requirements.

Review the IEEE Relay Trip Circuit Design Paper.

Next SPWG meeting is scheduled for November 20th and 21st.

Cory Allen

SPWG Chair

